Jackie Henderson

4-25-17

From: Gloria Sitton

Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 3:16 PM

To: Allison Silberberg; Justin Wilson; John Chapman; Willie Bailey;

Timothy Lovain; Del Pepper; Paul Eckert

Cc: Jackie Henderson

Subject: Changes to the April 4, 2017 minutes

All,

Mayor Silberberg has requested the minor changes to the following paragraphs in the Meeting minutes for April 4. Please review for your consideration during the approval of the minutes. Thanks!

Mayor Silberberg stated that the Transportation and Environmental Services Department will begin working on filing (spelling change to filling) in the potholes throughout the City and citizens can report any potholes through the City's Call. Click. Connect. system. Mayor Silberberg also noted that the City would begin spring paving to improve City streets and roads.

Mayor Silberberg reported on the infant mortality rates in the City, noting that the numbers are higher for the African American community and she noted that the Quality of Life committee (change the strikeout to) the City is committed to providing prenatal care and wrap around services to the community.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks!

Gloria Sitton
Deputy City Clerk
City of Alexandria, Virginia
703-746-4550 (office)
gloria.sitton@alexandriava.gov